Hello Ancaster Families,

The second rotation of the adaptive learning model begins October 13" and runs until November 10%.
During this rotation, students will have the option to attend their period 2 class face-to-face in school
from 8:25-10:55 am every other day. Periods 3, 4, and 1 will occur on-line from 12:15- 2:45 every day.
The adaptive school model remains the same. Starting rotation 2 only means that period 2 will be
taught face to face, and period 1 will move on line in the afternoon.

Students learning remotely in the mornings, meaning they do not attend the face-to-face classes at the
school, will continue to do so in the second rotation. Students who wish to change their morning
remote learning status so they attend classes in rotation 2 must notify the school by Monday October
5Sth.

Students who attended the morning face to face learning in school and want to learn from home
rotation 2 must also notify the school by Monday October 5th. Use the school email:
ancasterhigh@hwdsb.on.ca or call the school and leave a message at 905-648-4468.

The same process and deadline must happen for study hall.

Students who need to access study hall for rotation two must let the school know either through Parent
Portal or by notifying the school.

Students who will no longer need to access study hall must let the school know by making the change in
Parent Portal or contacting the school. This is done so the school can assign individual seats to the
students who need to access study hall, and must be done by October 5.

A reminder that study hall requires students to bring a fully charged tech device such as their iPad to
their assigned study hall seat. They are to log into their afternoon online classes and wear their
headphones so other students will not be distracted. Students are to attend regularly and will be
considered absent if not in study hall as they have indicated they would be.

Information about which zones students will enter and leave school will be shared with students prior to
October 13™,

Hand Sanitization and masks will continue to be available. Thank you to all of our Ancaster community
for the respect and care they are showing for each other.

Thank you and have a wonderful evening.
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